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St. Philip's hold a Baptismal Preparation Class for parents expecting their first child on the
fourth Sunday of the month. Parents can bring their infant with them.  It begins at 1:15 P.M. in
the Hope House.  Advance registration is requested. For questions, please contact Walter
Schulte in the Religious Education Office to make an appointment for time at 412-922-6300, ext.
6, or via email at stphilipreled@gmail.com.

  

The dates of the remaining classes for 2016 are:

  

January 24

  

February 28

  

]March 20 (Note that this is not the Sunday of the month because Easter falls on the fourth
Sunday of the month)

  

April 24

  

May: by appointment only

  

June 26
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